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Red Nose Day  
19 March 2021  

 
Dear Parents/carers 

  
The last 12 months have been incredibly tough for all of us, but we’re so proud of how our pupils have managed. As 

parents and carers, you’ve also had your lives turned upside down, and we’re so grateful for all of your efforts at 

home.  

That’s why we want to let you know that we think you’re the best. And amazing. And could do with a laugh right 

now.   

Which is why I’m inviting you to enjoy Red Nose Day with us on Friday 19 March.  

I know there’s a lot going on, and things will look a bit different this year, but we can’t wait to raise a smile and some 

life-changing money.  

Here’s what we’ve got planned:  

  

Calling all superheroes. From Wonder Woman and Superman to Air-Guitar-Girl and Bakes-BrilliantCakes-Boy, choose 

or create a superhero and ask your families and friends to sponsor you with whatever they can afford. Your costumes 

don’t have to cost a thing, you could dress all in blue and call yourself The Atom! Or, in the theme of Red Nose Day, 

you could dress in red and call yourself a 'Red Nose Day Hero'. Please find a sponsorship form attached. 

  

While not everyone will be able to donate, we’re all in this together so we’d love you all to join us.  

  

However much or little we raise, we’ll be helping change lives in the UK and across the world.  

  

As well as taking the opportunity to be part of something positive, we’ll be using Red Nose Day as a learning 

opportunity. We’ll explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help.  

  

So get Friday 19th  March in the diary and prepare to have some fun.  

  

With massive thanks for all your support 

 

S Burns 

Year 5 Teacher 
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